
School age
immunisation service

We are changing the way we obtain consent from parents and 
carers for the flu immunisation programme.

In future you will be able to enrol your child for this service and 
provide consent online instead of filling in a paper form. This will 
allow you to provide consent using any device, anywhere and at 
any time to suit you, ensuring all information you provide is 
held securely.

You will receive an e-mail from school with further 
details including the process for looked after 
children in due course. When registering a child 
for the service you will need to ensure the details 
provided match their NHS record. Please 
therefore ensure that both school and the 
child's GP have your up to date contact details 
e.g. e-mail, phone and address.

Please check your emails 
regularly throughout the 
Autumn term so you don't 
miss the offer for your 
child to be vaccinated 
against flu.

For more information, 
please visit our website 
www.dorsethealthcare.nhs.uk/
schoolageimms

https://www.dorsethealthcare.nhs.uk/patients-and-visitors/our-services-hospitals/physical-health/school-nursing



